
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

3rd November 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Peace”.                   

 The value of Peace “A heart at peace gives life to the body” Proverbs 14:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
          
 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello  

Dear all, 

Our last day of half term saw our participation in our Harvest Church Service, we recognised 

that we all have a lot to be thankful for, we all brought, our tins, packets and jars and they all 

went to Warrington Food Bank to help others, children, staff and parents/carers alike came 

together to celebrate the harvest. 

 

After returning to school we were also celebrating, with our Monster Ball, organised by the PTA, 

it was a truly spooky occasion with witches, wizards and ghosts to name a few! Holding an 

event to suit all ages couldn’t have been completed without the support of the parents and carers 

that accompanied their little ones, so thank you. It was a monstrously good ball… 

 

We have also been talking to children about Bonfire safety and know that you will all take care 

and also think of animals at this time of year…if having a bonfire, please check for hedgehogs 

and other small animals sheltering and have fun BUT stay safe. Mrs Mowbray. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are a church school…  

  Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13:8 

Our Christian value this half term is … 

                         Peace 
 

 
 

                 
         

                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

     

 

       

 

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

EYFS …Roar! 

 

 

Class 2 

 

Class 3

 

Class 4 

 

 
 

“It’s a dark world…be the light”   

Matthew 5:14 



 
 
 

           
 
 
 

       

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan (Welcome to our new Parent Governor) 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, Jane Simons, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 Poppies Sales in School - Year 6 children 

will be selling poppies in school at break and 

lunchtimes next week, if children wish to 

purchase one, please can they bring a small 

donation.  Any parents/carers that wish to 

purchase one can do so at the beginning or end 

of the day via the school office. 

All children will be attending a Remembrance 

Service at All Saints Church Glazebury next 

Friday at 11am.  Our nursery children will 

have their own remembrance Service in the 

school community garden.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Trust’s Prayer  

 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our  learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

   

Learn, Love and Achieve, Together with Jesus 

Our Core values: valuing difference, valuing 

local, valuing collaboration and  valuing 

inclusion these underpin all of our Trust 

schools. 

 

 

   USED COAT DONATIONS 

Glazebury CE Primary School will be collecting pre-

used good condition coats of all sizes and age groups. 

Warrington Food Bank were so delighted with the 

support they received from our school community last 

winter when we collected and donated so many 

winter coats that they have asked for our help again 

this winter. 

If you have any coats that you no longer require, we 

will be delighted to accept your kind donations.  

Please drop them off at the school office between 

Monday 30th October and Friday 10th November 

2023.  We will collect them and then take them to 

Warrington Foodbank. 

Thankyou in advance for your kind donations. 

 

 



  
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Local Business Christmas Fair Stall: 

Do you have your own business in our local 

community? We would like to offer you the 

opportunity to have a stall at our Christmas Fair 

on Friday 1st December 23, please contact the 

school office for more information if you are 

interested, we would love to hear from you. 

 

Decorate a Jam Jar – children are 

invited to decorate a jam jar based on a 

Christmas theme for the ‘Jam Jar 

Tombola Stall’ at our Christmas Fair. 

Jars can be filled with items children 

would like to win such as sweets, 

stationery, marbles, hair bobbles, mini 

toys etc but only a £1 worth of goods. 

We are looking forward to seeing all 

your amazing creations and they need to 

be returned next Friday 10th November. 

 

 School Photographs – school 

photographs were sent home with your 

child(ren) earlier this week, if you want to 

place an order please return your order to 

the school office no later than Monday 

20th November, as Academy Photography 

are collecting the orders Monday morning. 

Physical Education (PE) timetable amendments -we 
are delighted to confirm that we have acquired the 
services of a qualified PE coach for Mondays, this will 
help us develop our PE provision even further. 
Unfortunately, this means we have had to amend 
some PE days, please accept our apologies regarding 
this but I know that you will also appreciate the 
further developments that will take place, 
Reception PE is now on Monday Morning 1st session 
Class 3 PE (Year 3/4) Is now on Monday 2nd  session 
Class 4 and Class 2 are Not changing times/days 
We will also have football coaching for y3/4 and y1/2 
at Monday lunch time and after half term will also be 
able to offer an afterschool PE club. 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

A massive  to our wonderful PTA for organising our Monster Ball, 

the children had a fantastic time, and raised an amazing £272.00 which will allow us to 

purchase items to benefit all our children. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club and Extended Provision.  
Please can I remind you that payment for these services are made via 

ParentPay in advance of accessing the services.  Please do not allow your 

account to go into arrears.  Places are limited and therefore payments do 

need to be made in advance to secure a place for your child. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 

 

         
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Tickets are £10/£15 and include a light 

lunch and as many workshops you wish to 

attend. Various workshops- yoga, 

mindfulness, children’s confidence 

academy and many more.  

 

 

 

Calling out to anyone who has lost 

their scooter.  We have had a scooter in our 

bike/scooter rack at the front of the school 

office since the summer.  It is blue/silver 

and black, if it is yours please pop round 

and collect it. Thank you. 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PTA – Wreath Making Evenings  After last years great success we are holding two of these events 

this year.  Tickets are limited, please secure your place on ParentPay or if it is for someone who 

doesn’t have ParentPay you can call into the school office to book and pay via the office. 

 

 

 

 

Head Teachers Award 

 
Yui Hei 

for a beautiful smile – thank you for sharing. 

Herbert 

for sharing how to write with Mrs Mowbray. 

Alice 

for wonderful math recall…you blew my socks off! 

Shea 

for explaining all about healthy foods. 

Jessica 

for including others in games at lunchtime. 

Wonderful kindness shown. 

Violet 

for having a wonderful attitude to school life 

showing kindness and caring to classmates. 

Isla 

for helping Mrs Mowbray with organising pen 

licences. 

Freya 

for her kindness and caring, you are a wonderful 

role model. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

Eleanor 

for always showing enthusiasm during 

activity time.. 

Ninny 

for trying his best in his writing. 

Sebastian   

for trying hard, being kind and joining in 

with carpet time. 

Elsie 

for producing excellent writing and being on 

task. 

Cora 

for super focus and determination in math 

this week. 

Lewis 

for super work using efficient subtraction 

methods. 

Evan 

for starting the half term with a positive 

attitude to learning 

Freya 

for a fantastic start to a new half term and 

being a great role model. 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 96.6% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 30th October 2023 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 95.8% 

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 98.8% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 92% 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 99.4%  

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 94.2%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 90.6%  

Golden Tickets 
• Nursery – All our nursery children have received a golden ticket this week.  

• Reception – Everyone in reception received a golden ticket for dressing up and great behaviour.  

• Class 2 – Harriet, Shea, Guinevere, Caleb, Elsie. 

• Class 3 – Oliver, Lewis, Libby, Vincent, Riley x 2, Oliver, Amelia, Gemima, Spencer, Eva, Isaac, Thomas, 

George, Sophie, Alice, Annabelle, Rory, Jack, Cora, violet, Lucy, Xanthe, Jessica, Jaxx. 

• Class 4 – Belle, Evangeline, Farrah, Freya, Gabrielle, Jack, Jaxon, Maisie, Noah, Owen, Perle x 2, Sanam, 

Sophie, Dexter, Emily, Holly, Isla, Lincoln, Olivia 

 

 


